



Longfield Academy Longfield Road Darlington DL3 0HT T: 01325 380815 / 380816 E: enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk W: www.longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mr N Lindsay, BA (Hons), NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Rawle, BA (Hons), MA

17th February 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

Re: Head of School Announcement (0088-21NLI)

I am writing to inform you that I will be leaving Longfield Academy on Wednesday 31st August 2022.

I would like to thank everyone for their engagement and support since joining the school on Friday 17th November 2017. It has been an absolute privilege to be Head of School and work with the children each and every day; their zest for life, inquisitive nature, unlimited potential, infectious humour, determination to succeed and exuberant thirst to improve the world around them, make this a job I would recommend to anyone without hesitation.

I am proud to say that during my time at the school the pupils have achieved the best academic results in the school's history. We have also broadened and deepened the school's family and welfare support offer, enjoyed excellent pupil attendance and we have developed a brilliant careers service.

I will always be a passionate supporter of the school and the community it serves; I think the school's current position and plans moving forward will be summarised superbly in a further letter from Mr Rawle – Deputy Headteacher.

I look forward in working in partnership with you over the remainder of this academic year to ensure the best possible outcomes for your child.

Yours in public service, for the children,

Mr N Lindsay

Head of School











